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Deputy Secretary 

William Goodrum, Manager 
DOE/NNSA Los Alamos Field Office 
3747 West Jemez Rd, MS A316 

William R. Mairson, Associate Director 
Environment, Safety, and Health 

Los Alamos, NM 87544 

RE: FEE ASSESSMENT AND REVIEW 

Los Alamos National Security, L.L.C. 
P.O. Box 1663, MS K491 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 

TECHNICAL AREA 63 TRANSURANIC WASTE FACILITY SOIL VAPOR 
MONITORING SYSTEM REPORT, QUARTER 3, 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY 
EPA ID#NM0890010515 
HWB-LANL-18-035 

Dear Messrs. Goodrum and Mairson: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department 
of Energy (DOE) National Nuclear Security Administration, Los Alamos Field Office (NA-LA) 
and the Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS) (collectively, the Permittees) Technical 
Area 63 Transuranic Waste Facility Soil Vapor Monitoring System Report, Quarter 3 Report 
dated and received June 28, 2018, and referenced by EPC-DO-18-245 and LA-UR-18-25633. 

Soil vapor monitoring was conducted at Technical Area 63 Transuranic Waste Facility on May 
1, 2018, for the third quarter of the monitoring year. The Report indicates that vapor 
concentrations from the five vapor monitoring wells (VMWs), 1 through 5, did not exceed soil­
gas screening levels (SGSLs) for the identified constituents in Tables 3.14.3.1, 3.14.3.2, and 
3.14.3.3 of Part 3 of the Permit. NMED has completed review of the Report and has no 
comments. 
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NMED has accepted the submittal for review in accordance with the New Mexico Hazardous 
Waste Permit and Corrective Action Fee Regulations, 20.4.2.201.B(2), NMAC. The fee invoice 
is attached to this letter. If you disagree with the fee assessed, you may notify NMED in writing, 
at the address above, of the intent to appeal the invoice under the provisions of 20.4.2.302.A 
NMAC. 

The New Mexico Hazardous Waste Permit and Corrective Action Fee Regulations, 20.4.2.20 l .F 
NMAC require the assessment of fees. Payment is normally due within sixty (60) calendar days 
from the date that you receive the invoice in accordance with 20.4.2.301.C NMAC. However, 
because NMED currently maintains a supplemental fee agreement with the Permittees for State 
fiscal year 2019, and the Permittees transmitted payment of supplemental fees, the fee invoice 
has been effectively paid under these supplemental fees. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mitchell Schatz (505) 476-6051. 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

Attachments 

cc: 
1) Fee Invoice 

N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
S. Briley, NMED HWB 
M. Schatz, NMED HWB 
B. Holton, NMED HWB 
S. Yanicak, NMED DOE OB, MS 1993 
L. King, US EPA Region 6 
K. Armijo, NA-LA 
E. Torres, EPC-DO 
K. Ellers, N3B-ER 
adesh-records@lanl.gov 
epc-correspondence@lanl.gov 
locatesteam@lanl.gov 

File: 2018 LANL, Fee Assessment and Letter TA-63 TWF Soil Vapor Monitoring System 
Report, QTR 3 
LANL-18-035 
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New Mexico

Environment Department

Hazardous Waste Bureau

MS-M992

Los Alamos National Lab
P O Box 1663

Los Alamos, NM  87545
Attn: Accounts Payable

July 20, 2018

Invoice # - HWB-LANL-18-035

Quantity Item Item Cost Total Cost

Technical Area 63 Transuranic Waste Facility Soil Vapor Monitoring System Report, Quarter 3, 
Los Alamos National Laboratory, June 28, 2018

1 Periodic Monitoring Report - 1st Unit $2,000.00 $2,000.00

Total Fees $2,000.00

Adjustment

$2,000.00Pay This Amount

$0.00

Make Checks Payable to: NMED/HWB

Mail Checks and Invoice to:

New Mexico Environment Department, HWB 
Attn: Brian Holton
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Bldg 1
Santa Fe, NM  87505

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize the State of New Mexico to either use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Date Received:

Check Number: Amount Received:

PAID BY SUPPLEMENTAL FEE 
AGREEMENT JULY 20, 2018
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From: Dhawan, Neelam, NMENV
To: Mairson, William Raymond; steve.goodrum@nnsa.doe.gov
Cc: "King.Laurie@epamail.epa.gov"; Armijo, Karen; Ellers, Kate; adesh-records@lanl.gov; epc-

correspondence@lanl.gov; locatesteam; Enrique (Kiki) Torres (etorres@lanl.com); Schatz, Mitchell, NMENV
Subject: TA-633 Q Vapor Monitoring Report
Date: Friday, July 20, 2018 9:20:50 AM
Attachments: 3Q Monitoring Rpt for TA-63 TWF SV Monitoring_7-20-18.pdf

 
FYI
See attached letter, hard copy will be sent by mail.
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter.
Thanks
 
Neelam Dhawan
Hazardous Waste Bureau
New Mexico Environment Department
2905, Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, NM 87505
Phone (505) 476-6042 / Fax (505) 476-6030
Main HWB Phone (505) 476-6000
neelam.dhawan@state.nm.us
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JOHN A. SANCHEZ
Lieutenant Governor
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Cabinet Secretary
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Deputy Secretary
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CERTIFIED MAIL — RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED


William Goodrum, Manager
DOE/NNSA Los Alamos Field Office
3747 West Jemez Rd, MS A3 16
Los Alamos, NM 87544


William R. Mairson, Associate Director
Environment, Safety, and Health
Los Alamos National Security, L.L.C.
P.O. Box 1663, MS K491
Los Alamos, NM 87545


RE: FEE ASSESSMENT AND REVIEW
TECHNICAL AREA 63 TRANSURANIC WASTE FACILITY SOIL VAPOR
MONITORING SYSTEM REPORT, QUARTER 3,
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY
EPA ID#NM0890010515
HWB-LANL-18-035


Dear Messrs. Goodrum and Mairson:


The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department
of Energy (DOE) National Nuclear Security Administration, Los Alamos Field Office (NA-LA)
and the Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS) (collectively, the Permittees) Technical
Area 63 Transuranic Waste Facility Soil Vapor Monitoring System Report, Quarter 3 Report
dated and received June 28, 2018, and referenced by EPC-DO-18-245 and LA-UR-18-25633.


Soil vapor monitoring was conducted at Technical Area 63 Transuranic Waste Facility on May
1, 2018, for the third quarter of the monitoring year. The Report indicates that vapor
concentrations from the five vapor monitoring wells (VMW5), 1 through 5, did not exceed soil-
gas screening levels (SGSLs) for the identified constituents in Tables 3.14.3.1, 3.14.3.2, and
3.14.3.3 of Part 3 of the Permit. NMED has completed review of the Report and has no
comments.


State of New Mexico


ENVIRONMENT DEPAR TMENT


Hazardous Waste Bureau


2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-63 13


Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030
www. env.nm.gov







Messrs. Goodrum and Mairson
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NMED has accepted the submittal for review in accordance with the New Mexico Hazardous
Waste Permit and Corrective Action Fee Regulations, 20.4.2.201.B(2), NMAC. The fee invoice
is attached to this letter. if you disagree with the fee assessed, you may notify NMED in writing,
at the address above, of the intent to appeal the invoice under the provisions of 20.4.2.302.A
NMAC.


The New Mexico Hazardous Waste Permit and Corrective Action Fee Regulations, 20.4.2.201.F
NMAC require the assessment of fees. Payment is normally due within sixty (60) calendar days
from the date that you receive the invoice in accordance with 20.4.2.301.C NMAC. However,
because NMED currently maintains a supplemental fee agreement with the Permittees for State
fiscal year 2019, and the Permittees transmitted payment of supplemental fees, the fee invoice
has been effectively paid under these supplemental fees.


If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mitchell Schatz (505) 476-6051.


Hazardous Waste Bureau


Attachments
1) Fee Invoice


cc:
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB
S. Briley, NMED HWB
M. Schatz, NMED HWB
B. Holton, NMED HWB
S. Yanicak, NMED DOE OB, MS J993
L. King, US EPA Region 6
K. Armijo, NA-LA
E. Torres, EPC-DO
K. Ellers, N3B-ER
adesh-records @lanl.gov
epc-correspondence @lanl.gov
locatesteam@lanl.gov


File: 2018 LANL, Fee Assessment and Letter TA-63 TWF Soil Vapor Monitoring System
Report, QTR 3
LANL- 18-035


ohn E. Kieling
Chief







New Mexico


Environment Department


Hazardous Waste Bureau


MS-M992


Los Alamos National Lab
P O Box 1663


Los Alamos, NM  87545
Attn: Accounts Payable


July 20, 2018


Invoice # - HWB-LANL-18-035


Quantity Item Item Cost Total Cost


Technical Area 63 Transuranic Waste Facility Soil Vapor Monitoring System Report, Quarter 3, 
Los Alamos National Laboratory, June 28, 2018


1 Periodic Monitoring Report - 1st Unit $2,000.00 $2,000.00


Total Fees $2,000.00


Adjustment


$2,000.00Pay This Amount


$0.00


Make Checks Payable to: NMED/HWB


Mail Checks and Invoice to:


New Mexico Environment Department, HWB 
Attn: Brian Holton
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Bldg 1
Santa Fe, NM  87505


When you provide a check as payment, you authorize the State of New Mexico to either use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.


Date Received:


Check Number: Amount Received:


PAID BY SUPPLEMENTAL FEE 
AGREEMENT JULY 20, 2018
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